
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join The Vegetarian Resource Group 

for our Vegan Pre-Thanksgiving 

Potluck Dinner Sunday, November 

19th 2017 at 5PM!   
 

The event is taking place at:  

North Baltimore Mennonite Church  

4615 Roland Avenue  

Baltimore, MD 21210  
 

We will be showing appreciation for turkeys by not eating them! Come join us for 

a variety of delicious vegan dishes. Please bring a vegan dish—free of meat, fish, 

poultry, dairy, eggs, honey, or any other animal products that serves 4 people. 

Adult admission is $4 and kids eat free! Questions or concerns? Call (410)-366-

8343 M-F 9am-5pm or email vrg@vrg.org Hope to see you there! 
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